
 

MEET YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER 

 

There will be an opportunity for parents to meet their child’s class teacher next week.  During the 

meeting you will be given information about your child’s weekly timetable, special events and topics 

being covered during the year and how you can help and support your child.  There will also be an 

opportunity for you to ask any general questions about school life.   

The meetings will be held at the end of the school day between 3.00 and 3.25pm (except for Y5, see 

below) and will be in your child’s classroom.  

 KS1 parents should enter the building via their children’s outside classroom door.  KS2 parents will 

need to assemble in the main Reception area, prior to being taken to their child’s classroom. Parents 

unable to attend the meeting will find information on the class pages on the website.  

The meetings will be held on the following days: 

Monday 7th September            2J, 4H, 6FW 

Tuesday 8th September          2G, 3B, 4M 

Wednesday 9th September    5G& 5M, 3.40PM IN THE SCHOOL HALL. This will also include 

information about Y5 CAMP 

Thursday 10th September      3M, 1H 

Friday 11th September            1M, 6G 

Reception parents will have the opportunity to attend a similar meeting with their child’s class 

teacher later in the month.  Details of this meeting will be confirmed in a separate letter from the 

Reception staff. 


